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November 13, 2003
Via Federal Express
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA  98504-7250


Re:
Docket No. UT-033044
Dear Ms. Washburn:
As a supplement to the Joint CLEC Motion for Anonymous Disclosure of CLEC Data filed yesterday in the above-referenced docket, enclosed are a letter from the Minnesota Department of Commerce and a prehearing conference order from the Oregon Public Utilities Commission which describe the processes those state commissions are using to protect CLEC confidential and highly confidential information in their FCC Triennial Review Order proceedings.  Also enclosed is an electronic mail message that provides further discussion of the Minnesota procedure.
Please contact me if you have any questions about this information.

Very truly yours,

Davis Wright Tremaine LLP
Gregory J. Kopta

cc:  Parties of Record
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